
COVID-19 Vaccine Reminder 

STAY UPDATED: mypgc.us/COVIDVaccine 

You must pre-register with the 
Health Department in order to 
receive an appointment link to 
get your vaccine.  

The pre-registration form is 
available on our website at:  
 
https://bit.ly/PGCVaccineForm 

 

What happens when you share your  
appointment link with your friends,  
family, and colleagues? 

The Health Department uses the pre-registration list to 
send appointment links to eligible individuals as  

appointments become available based on vaccine supply. 

The Health Department must  
manually delete those individuals 
who schedule appointments that are 
not currently eligible to receive the 
vaccine.   

When individuals who are not currently  
eligible to receive the vaccine schedule an  
appointment, it delays the scheduling of  
those individuals who are eligible.  

Individuals who are not eligible and show 
up to the County Health Department’s  
vaccination sites will be turned away at  
the door, even if you have a scheduled  
appointment. This also creates longer lines 
at our vaccination sites.  


